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Jane Butterworth has been appointed 
Associate Librarian (User Services) for 
the NSW Department of TAFE. For­
merly the Deputy Librarian, Sydney 
Technical College, Jane has had exten­
sive experience in library administra­
tion, management and research.

Susan Brinsley is now Deputy Li­

VALA Travel 
Scholarship
CALL FOR APPLICATIONS

The VALA Travel Scholarship is awarded to 
persons intending to undertake overseas 
travel to examine aspects of library 
automation. Candidates examining 
implementation of newer technologies not 
yet seen in Australia and of general 
interest to the library and information 
community are more likely to be 
successful.
The Scholarship is awarded to assist in 
meeting expenses for travel overseas. No 
formal qualifications are required and 
although candidates should be working in 
the library and information community, 
applications from candidates not working 
in traditional library environments or with 
traditional qualifications will be accepted. 
The successful candidate will receive 
$10,000 towards travel, accomodation or 
living expenses. The successful candidate 
will normally take up the award within 9 
months and present a paper at the 6th 
Biennial VALA Conference in November 
1991.
The successful candidate will be announced 
at the VALA Annual General Meeting in 
February 1990. Closing date for 
applications is January 26 1990. 
Application forms are available from: The 
Secretary, VALA, GPO Box 2342V, 
Melbourne, Vic., 3001.

brarian, Sydney Technical College. 
Susan has worked in University, CAE 
and TAFE College libraries. She is cur­
rently Convener of the NSW TAFE User 
Services Committee.

Mary Jane Stannus has been ap­
pointed Manager, Information Centres, 
at Standards Australia, where she will 
be responsible for the operations of the 
Sydney and Melbourne Information 
Centres. Mary Jane was New South 
Wales Coordinator for the Australian 
Curriculum Information Network 
(ACIN) for the NSW Department of 
Education. She was President, School 
Libraries Section, in 1987—1988.

Carolyne Cohn has been appointed 
as Library Services Consultant for the

FOR SALE
Catalogue cabinet

16 drawer, wooden with black tabular 
stand $500 ono.

Accessions register
Metal 16 drawer. $400 ono.

Contact: Cate Dawson, Librarian, Smith 
Kline & French Laboratories, PO Box 89, 

Brookvale, NSW 2100

□
DEPARTMENT OF TECHNICAL 
AND FURTHER EDUCATION

LIBRARIAN
Miller College of TAFE 

Pos No: 30/2420 
$22,141-$29,258 pa

Assist the Librarian-in-Charge and pro­
vide college library services.
Essential: Eligible, professional mem­
bership ALIA. Knowledge of current 
library developments. Demonstrated 
communication skills. Capacity to im­
plement change. Understanding of EEO 
principles.
Desirable: Degree or post-graduate 
qualifications in librarianship. Experience 
in reader services.
General: Shiftwork required.
Inquiries: Ms Jane Butterworth (02) 
287 7833 or Mr P. Nicholas (02) 
607 1416.
Application forms can be obtained 
by phoning (02) 289 7600 and (02) 
289 7597 or by contacting your nearest 
TAFE College.
Envelopes containing application forms 
should be clearly marked “Confidential” 
and forwarded to the Recruitment Section, 
Department of Technical and Further 
Education, PO Box K638, Haymarket, 
2000, by 13 October 1989.

Faxon Company in Australia. Based in 
Canberra, Carolyne will be represent­
ing Faxon in Australia, New Zealand, 
Fiji and Papua New Guinea. Carolyne 
was formerly Acquisitions Librarian at 
the Commonwealth Parliamentary 
Library. She is President of ALIA's 
Acquisitions Section (ACT).

Oliver Mann has been appointed to 
the position of Campus Librarian at the 
Myilly Point Campus Library of the 
Northern Territory University. Prior to 
this appointment, Oliver was Coordi­
nator of the Education Resource Centre 
at the Council of Adult Education in 
Melbourne.

AWA Computers

Library
Automation
Consultant

Based in Sydney 
(Salary Negotiable)

AWA Computers is seeking 
applications from suitably qualified 
librarians interested in working with 
Australia's premier library automa­
tion company.

Considerable "Research & Develop­
ment" in new products (SEA-URICA 
& FIRST) has ensured that AWA 
Computers remains at the forefront 
of library automation technology.

We are looking for a self-motivated 
and enthusiastic person to provide 
quality pre-sales support and on­
going customer consultation. You 
must have a high level of interper­
sonal skills and enjoy a varied work 
schedule. The position requires some 
intra-state and inter-state travel. 
Marketing experience will be highly 
valued.

This is a rare opportunity to join the 
market leader and to learn exciting 
new products.

Non-contributory superannuation is 
provided.

Enquiries may be directed to:

Doug Coulson 
Library Business Manager 
Phone (02) 922 3300


